
Natick Public Schools 
Central Office 
Dr. Anna Nolin, Superintendent 
Timothy Luff, Assistant Superintendent for Student Services 
Kirk Downing, Assistant Superintendent for Teaching, Learning, and Innovation 
Dr. Peter Gray, Assistant Superintendent of Finance 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Memorandum 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:	School	Committee	
	
From:	Dr.	Anna	P.	Nolin,	Superintendent		
	
Date:	March	8,	2021	
	
Re:		Acceptance	of	Donation	from	Harvard	Medical	School	
	
	
	
	
	
Harvard	Medical	School	has	graciously	donated	chairs,	tables,	couches,	and	cabinets.		They	have	
valued	these	items	at	$0	and	I	encourage	the	Committee	to	accept	this	donation.	
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